Carolyn Boatsman

I am in favor of proposed rules for zero emission cars by 2035. Also making these cars available for
people at all income levels. Yes to the improved emissions from heavy duty trucks as well as
reporting on how things are going to inform future decisions. Thank you for considering my views!



